Leonardtown Wildcats Board of Directors meeting – June 13, 2022
Attendees:  John Fort, Jess Kitchens, Matt miller, Jaime Dobry, Vickie Stevens, Chloe Stevens, Melissa Fort
1. Current registration numbers were discussed for football and Cheer

2. Skills Camps- a discussion on additional dates for Skills camps was had. Head coaches’ feedback will be sought as to whether it should be an additional day a week or several nights leaving up to the official season start. 

3. Football Equipment Issue Dates: 3 dates in July- 07/07, 07/11, and 07/13. Helmets will arrive by end of June, A trial set of every size of the new uniforms will arrive in the next few weeks. Players will be able to pick numbers at the dates only. Late players will be assigned a number. 

4. Coaches Bags- July 1st – John Chase and john Fort will go through bags and put together order for what items are needed to issue to the coaches. 

5. Bylaw Vote: A bylaw change was suggested in March and tabled for a vote. The vote was a unanimous decision to add:

·  “Lending of equipment or removal of LTW property from the facility must be approved by the Board and will be properly documented”
6. Flag teams Discussion- 19 players signed up. Need 13 kids per team to split into 2 teams. Head Coach Jasper 

7.  Blast fundraiser- technical difficulties – will be moved to another date
8. Next fundraising Events: Car Wash July 17th, Blue Crabs Night August 19th, Dick’s discount day 07/22
9. Open Floor: 
· Discussion on future fundraising events: Bruster’s Scoop Nights, Kona Ice
· Upcoming Coach meeting- Sunday 06/26 5pm followed by summer skills camp

10. Next Meeting: July 13th at the Field
